Dear ……………………………..

Change to your vitamin D medication

Name of Medicine: (Name of vitamin D product)

You have been taking the above vitamin D supplement for a number of months and your recent blood test showed that your vitamin D level was ………..

As your level was more than 30nmols/l we will no longer continue to prescribe vitamin D, in line with Thurrock CCG policy. We recommend that you follow the lifestyle advice given in the leaflet enclosed and / or purchase an over the counter product from your local pharmacy or health food shop (information enclosed).

If you intend to purchase this medicine and continue taking it please let your GP know so they can make a note of this on your record.

If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to your GP.



Yours sincerely
